At the June 15, 2021 meeting held virtually, the Kent City Schools Board of Education took the
following actions:

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT:

Heard a report from Karen Rumley on the district’s Literacy Plan and grant.

GENERAL BUSINESS:

Approved the budget for the Kent Free Library.

Heard financial reports and approved the bills.

Approved a resolution authorizing the treasurer to proceed with fiscal year-end closing.
Approved a temporary appropriations resolution for the 2022 fiscal year.
Approved OSBA Policy Update.

Approved 2021-2022 handbooks.

Approved non-scheduled salaries.

Approved redistricting plan.

Approved student insurance program.

Approved MOU with Kent Parks & Recreation.

Approved extension of food service contract.

Approved facility lease agreement with Kent State ice arena for 2021-2022 hockey team.
Approved sub-grant agreement with Kent State University for Holden STEM grant.
Approved participation in National School Lunch program.

Approved bid for waste removal.

Approved insurance renewals.

Approved service contract for Emergency Connectivity Funds.

Approved disposal of surplus property.

Approved agreement for purchase of College and Career Readiness software.
Approved field trips for track athlete to Hilliard, OH and cheerleaders to camp at
Bowling Green State University.

PERSONNEL ISSUES

Approved appointments of Erin Bugarcic, library media specialist at Davey and Walls;
Beth Nahra, CTE teacher in Athletic Health Care and Fitness; Ellen Penglase,
intervention specialist at Stanton; Rebecca Weckerly, intervention specialist at
Roosevelt; Coreena Wise, intervention specialist at Walls.

Approved other appointments/transfers and resignations.

MISCELLANOUS:

Accepted donations of $2499.85.



